
 

 

Dear Endhaven Families,​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ May 2025 

Field Day is upon us!  All of our students have been working hard in preparation for the 
big day.  Our event will be held on two separate days.  Here is the breakdown for each day: 

PreK - K - 1st - 2nd Thursday, June 5th 8:45 AM - 11:15 AM 

3rd - 4th - 5th Friday, June 6th 8:45 AM - 11:15 AM 
 

Additional Information: 

●​ Students are encouraged to wear shorts, a t-shirt and a hat. 
●​ It will be hot!  Please ensure your child has a water bottle. 
●​ Students should wear sneakers to best protect their feet and ankles. 
●​ Your child may get wet at some of our stations.  Please ensure they are prepared 

with a change of clothes and an extra pair of shoes/crocs for after field day. 
●​ Sadly, students with medical notes prohibiting them from physical activity will not be 

allowed to participate.  They are still more than welcome to come and support! 
●​ If you are interested in attending, please message your child’s homeroom teacher for 

a potential volunteer opportunity. 

Please reach out with any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Arem 

Email: zacharyt.arem@cms.k12.nc.us or ParentSquare 
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